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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Sent from my iPhone

We live on Wiles rd approximate 1/2 mile west of the rock quarry. We are greatly impacted by the activities of the
landfill and Quarry. The smell has increased profoundly, and the noise as well since they have moved west.

We beg of you to deny any expansion of the landfill. Benton county should not be accepting waste from ANY other
county's. The negative impact to the wildlife our drinking water, and our land value is not even measurable. We
can not plan outdoor events for the worry of the noise and smell generated by the landfill. We are very worried
about the impact on our health on a daily basis.

We beg of you Please deny the expansion.

Richard and Karen Lindsey
38974 Wiles Rd

Corvallis Or

458-262-9460
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